
 

To: Provost and Vice Chancellor Elisha Baker, 
 University of Alaska Anchorage  
 
Fr: Kimberly Swiantek, 
 UAA Governance Office 
 
Re: Adoption of a Secure Electronic Database 
 
 
On February 7th, 2014 the Faculty Senate approved the following motion brought forward by the 
Research and Creative Activity Committee: 
 

Motion with Amendment: The Faculty Senate supports adoption of a secure electronic database 
for annual activity reports. In addition to enabling faculty to more easily prepare annual activity 
reports and retention, promotion and tenure files, this will allow for better institutional tracking 
of research and creative activities across UAA. 

 
 
 
If I may be of further assistance, please let me know. 
  
 
Provost 
 Approved      Disapproved  
Comments: 
 
 
 
Elisha Baker, Provost and Vice Chancellor        Date 
 
 
 
Chancellor 
 Approved      Disapproved  
Comments: 
 
 
 
Tom Case, Chancellor 
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